

PO Box 8146 Rapid City SD 57709 January 3, 2013

Ms. Maggie Paul City Attorney's Office 300 6th Street Rapid City SD 57701

Dear Ms. Paul:

The Rapid City branch of the American Association of University Women (AAUW) requests to have the city of Rapid City recognize and approve our spring fund raising raffle. AAUW is a 501(c)3 organization which advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, and research.

We want to sell our spring raffle tickets January – March 2012, with the drawing to be held on March 31, 2013. Ticket holders need not be present to win. The tickets will be sold for \$1.00 each. The funds will be used for our local community grants and success awards.

The prizes for the raffle are still being collected. The grand prize will be an overnight stay in a family suite at a local hotel along with 4 – 6 vouchers for meals at a local restaurant. Smaller prizes will include salon services, small gift items (candles, home decorations, etc.), and the like. The total of all the prizes combined will not exceed \$1500.

For further information or questions, please contact me at 415-5651 or by email at caroleigh.foster@gmail.com. Again, thank you for your assistance with our yearly event.

Sincerely,

Carole Foster

AAUW Rapid City Branch